
If you prefer to wait in the car instead of in the 
waiting room, please let a front desk member 
know. We can take down your information and 
give you a call when we are ready to see you. 

Due to the severity of this year’s flu and respiratory 
illness season and for the protection of our clients 
and staff, we are currently a no handshake zone. 
Please do not be alarmed if our doctors and staff 
do not greet you with a handshake.

We will not be accepting personal belongings for 
patients that are being admitted into the hospital.

Prevent the Spread of Germs
Because of the increased risk of flu and respiratory illness this time 

of year, we ask that you take precautions to prevent the spread of germs.
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